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NCOA to Award Vaccine Grants to Local Organizations Serving

Older Adults and People with Disabilities

We are proud to announce that NCOA has received a $50 million grant from the U.S.
Administration for Community Living—the largest in NCOA's history—to implementa

nationwide campaign to ensure older adults and people with disabilities get the latest
COVID and flu vaccines.

This is a pivotal moment. These vulnerable groups face the continuing threat of COVID and
the winter flu season. There's no time to waste in getting them accessto life-saving
vaccines. That's why we're inviting you to join this effort.

Apply here

NCOA expects to distribute approximately 250 grants to organizations participating in this
initiative. We invite a multitude of organizations to apply, including:

Senior centers

Community centers

Local community organizations that serve, support, and include older adults and
people with disabilities

Faith-based organizations that serve, support, and include older adults and people
with disabilities

Governmental agencies

Other federally recognized nonprofit organizations

Viviana Criado

Project Manager, LAACHA

Office of Women'’s Health

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
Email: vcriado@ph.lacounty.gov




